
 

April 21, 2022 
 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Atlanta Legal Aid in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is 
Atlanta Legal Aid Society, Inc. located at 246 Sycamore Street Decatur, GA 30030.  The funding would be used 
for funding for one attorney and one paralegal each for our DeKalb and our Gwinnett county offices to help 
clients struggling with post-pandemic legal struggles related to housing, domestic violence and other poverty 
law issues.  I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
Congressman Henry C. “Hank” Johnson, Jr.  


